
 
 

 
Ministry of Finance 

Provincial Comptroller’s Office 
2350 Albert St 

Regina, SK  S4P 4A6 
 
 
 
 

January 29, 2021 
 
 
Trent Wotherspoon, Chair  
Standing Committee on Public Accounts 
2405 Legislative Drive 
c/o Kathy Burianyk, Committee Clerk 
Room 7, Legislative Building 
REGINA SK  S4S 0B3 
 
 
Dear Mr. Wotherspoon: 
 
 
Re:   Reporting of Public Losses 
 
 
This is to advise that for the period from October 1, 2020 to December 31, 2020 there were no 
losses of money or property over $500 due to fraud or similar illegal acts by employees, suppliers, 
or contractors. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Terry Paton, FCPA, FCA 
Provincial Comptroller 
 
 
cc: Colleen Young, Deputy Chair, Standing Committee on Public Accounts 
 


